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I am a proud and grateful Oregonian, since 1991.  I have seen this state decline in 

integrity, honesty and fairness, and succumb to big money and corporate and political 

malfeasance.   

We need to change this.  The following three points are critical to making this change 

to our politics: 

 

 

1)    Limits on campaign contributions, without loopholes that let some contributors 

spend significantly more than others. 

 

 2)  Full transparency so voters know who’s behind campaign ads, drilling down to 

the true sources of funds. 

 

3) Matching funds for small contributions to support a small dollar election system 

where everyone’s contribution matters. 

 


